
Submitter: Janice Yaden 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

I have been working with homeless folks the past 5 years and am deeply disturbed 

that someone would think this was the best avenue to solve the problems of folks on 

the street suffering from various issues.  It is a terrible bill.  Yes, we need to do a 

better job of helping those living on the streets and stop the disastrous sweeps, but 

this is not it.  Provide a humane, hygienic place along with needed amenities, but do 

not promote “anything goes.”  Please vote against this bill. 


